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Weekend #110 will take place April 20-23, 2023 at 

Camp Walter Johnson in Denton, NC.  The Theme 

is “Our God is an Awesome God!”  Weekend team 

has been meeting since December for formation at 

All Saints Episcopal Church, Greensboro.  Look for 

a list of team members and pilgrims for prayers 

and or Palanca on page 3 of this newsletter. 

Clausura will take place on Sunday, April 23 at 

4PM at Camp Walter Johnson Dining Hall with 

Rt. Rev. Jennifer Brooke-Davidson as cele-

brant.  Come support our newest Cursillistas! 
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Weekend #110 

Grand Ultreya is held a few weeks following 

a Cursillo weekend.   

The next Grand Ultreya will be Saturday, 

May 13, 2023 at St. Christopher’s Episcopal, 

High Point following weekend #110.  Put it 

on your calendar! And come one, come all! 

Grand Ultreya Upcoming Events 

 Weekend #110  April 20-23, 2023, Camp Wal-
ter Johnon 

 Newsletter Summer 2023 (submissions wel-

come any time annlockhart1@gmail.com) 

 Grand Ultreya, May 13 2023, St. Christopher’s, 

High Point. 

 Secretariat Saturday, June 3 at 10am at All 

Saints, Wayne Road, Greensboro. 

 Weekend #111 October 26-29, 2023 
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Ultreya Agenda 

 

5:00  Welcome and Introductions 

5:30  Opening Prayer for the Holy Spirit 

5:40  Break into Zoom Rooms for  

        Reunion Groups 

6:20  Ten-minute break 

6:30  Witness talk 

7:00  Clergy response 

7:10  Music postlude 

7:15  Closing Prayer 

Ultreya 

Come join us for fellowship, singing, reunion, and 

prayer.  Let us all celebrate our Cursillo community 

beginning at 5:00 pm on Sunday, May 21, 2023. 

A link to the Zoom meeting will be e-mailed a few 

days before the gathering, so look for that coming 

from the Secretariat! 

 

What is Secretariat? 

Google shows a picture of a beautiful thoroughbred 

racehorse, the ninth winner of the Triple Crown and 

holder still of the fastest time record in all three races. 

But that’s not what Secretariat is about in North Caro-

lina Episcopal Cursillo.  Wikipedia defines Secretariat 

office as “the department of an organization that fulfils 

its central administrative or general secretary duties.” 

Who makes up our Cursillo Secretariat?  How are these 

people qualified to administer Cursillo in the Diocese 

of North Carolina?  Well, let’s start with a familiar 

phrase:  “All Are Welcome!”  Any Cursillistas (persons 

who have completed a Cursillo weekend) are invited to 

drop by for a visit or join Secretariat as a member.  

Specifically, those who have “dropped by” and have 

stayed awhile on our current Secretariat are:  Barb 

Magee and Jan Millar, Co-leaders; Rev. Pamela Haynes, 

Rev. Sarah Morris, and Rev. Stephen Becker, Spiritual 

Advisors; Dave Moon, Treasurer; Cameron Cooke, Tom 

Hamm, Ann Lockhart, Robert Selby, David Stokes, Pat-

rick Sullivan and Frank Torrey. 

Meetings have been virtual (by Zoom) for almost three 

years.  But we are moving back to in-person bi-

monthly meetings at All Saints’ Episcopal Church in 

Greensboro beginning in June.   

The focus of the past several month’s meetings has 

been planning Cursillo #110. 

Consider another familiar phrase regarding your par-

ticipation in Secretariat:  “All may, Some should, None 

must.” If you feel called to come and see, send an 

email inquiry to  

NorthCarolinaCursillo@gmail.com. 

Next Secretariat Meeting June 3, 2023 at 10AM 

All Saints Episcopal, Greensboro, NC 

mailto:northcarolinacursillo@gmail.com?subject=Meeting%20Schedule%20for%20Secretariat


Weekend #111 is on the calendar!  It will take place 

October 26-29, 2023 at Camp Walter Johnson in 

Denton, NC.  If you are interested in serving on 

Team, please go to the website and find the appli-

cation for team to complete.  If you know of a pil-

grim you’d like to sponsor, you can find those ap-

plications on the website as well.  No time like the 

present to start thinking about the future!   

Questions? Curious? Drop Weekend #110 Leader 

Barb Magee an email. 

Link to forms:  nccursillo.org/forms.php 

Call for Pilgrims (and Team) 
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You Can Support Cursillo 

 Sponsor a pilgrim for an upcoming weekend!   
nccursillo.org/forms.php 

 Serve on #111 team! Contact  
NorthCarolinaCursillo@gmail.com 

 Give a witness talk! Contact Pat Sullivan 

 Provide Palanca for an upcoming weekend 

(see #110 below) 

 Contribute!  nccursillo.org/getinvolved.php 

 Submit an article for The Fourth Day (this 
Newsletter) email  Ann Lockhart 

Servant Roles 

Weekend Leader (Rector) - Barb Magee 

Asst. Leaders—Cathryn Lamb and Ann Lockhart 

Spiritual Advisors—Rev. Pamela Haynes, Rev. 
Sarah Morris, Rev. Stephen Becker 

Table Leaders—Toni Routt, Annie Ritter, Ann 
Lockhart 

Chapel Team—Cynthia Watts and Mike Johnson 

Coordinator—Dr. Cecil Haynes 

Dining Hall Team—Ruth Bryan and Vicki Derka 

Music Team—Jim Augsburger andTom McIntosh 

Palanca Team—Chris Cole and Bob Bryant 

Secretary/Treasurer—Cameron Cooke and Kim-
berly Herring 

Shepherds—Mickie McIntosh and Fred Watts 

 

Weekend #110 Participants 

Pray for our Pilgrims  

Jane, Kay, Steve, Olivia, Carrether, Toni, Ann, 
Carol, Susan, Jessica, Jesse, and Maggie 

 

Support the Team and Pilgrims with your Prayers 
(and Palanca!) 
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